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The following messages are for both schools: 

Text Messaging Service @Sutton @Bugthorpe 

In the year 2000, mobile phones generally had a set 
number of characters that could be used to send 
messages. In the year 2020, schools still have this 
restriction per message. Therefore, please accept our 
apology if messages ever appear abrupt or without 
thanks etc – we just sometimes struggle to fit the 
message in.  

 

NSPCC Sponsored Walks @Sutton @Bugthorpe 

Thanks for all of your sponsor money that has been 
coming in to support NSPCC. We complete our walks 
today in aid of this amazing cause. All of the children 
in our schools have benefitted from NSPCC training on 
safeguarding; Class 4 children have undertaken 
workshops to further develop their knowledge. Please 
can all sponsor money be with us no later than 
Thursday 30th January 2020 so that it can be sent off 
to the charity. Thank you! 

 

NSPCC Numbers Day – Friday 7th February @Sutton 
@Bugthorpe 

Parents are invited to join us in classes on Friday 7th 
February, from 2:45pm until home-time. Each class 
will be sharing and solving maths problems. This will 
be a non-uniform day where the children can come to 
school dressed in numbers/as numbers. Some 
children have suggested painting numbers on a white 
t shirt, others want to wear sports kits and one 
discussed a fancy dress number costume! Good luck. 
We will not be collecting money this day due to our 
sponsored walks.  

 

The following messages are for @Sutton: 

Swimming Gala @Sutton 

A group of KS2 children attended the swimming gala 
at Beverley Leisure. We competed in the small schools 
races. Miss Brookes and Mrs Jones were very proud of 

everyone who took part in the event. The array of 
medals includes: 

Aiden – Gold x2 (Freestyle, Front Crawl) 

Isabel – Silver (Backstroke) 

Harrison – Bronze (Front Crawl) 

Freya – Bronze (Front Crawl) 

Sadie, Betsy, Isabella, Harriet – Silver (Girls 4x1 
Freestyle Relay) 

Aiden, Harrison, Isabel, Freya – Gold (Mixed Medley 
Relay) 

A top effort from everyone! 

 

Elsa Room – Painting @Sutton 

Our thanks go to Mrs Fawcett who is in the process of 
very kindly painting our Elsa Room this week! Class 4 
helped design a mural to go on the white wall. It is 
going to look fantastic!  

 

 

PTFA Meeting 28.1.2020 7:30pm @Sutton 

A reminder that our next PTFA meeting is going to be 
held on Tuesday 28th January at 7:30pm in the school 
hall. We do hope you can join us to discuss future 
events.  

 

The following messages are for @Bugthorpe: 

Team Challenge Day – Science @Bugthorpe 



On Monday 3rd February, we will be holding our 
second team challenge day with a focus on science. 
Each teacher is planning a science learning challenge 
in their classrooms and the children will take a turn in 
each throughout the day. The Team Captains from 
Class 4 have suggested some activities including 
senses tests, lava lamps, parachutes for an egg… 

Imogen suggested dressing up as scientists that day, 
which is an idea I loved, so feel free to use your 
imaginations.  

 

Bake Sale – Friday 7th February @Bugthorpe 

Litter Club Chairman, Charlie in Class 4, would like to 
raise some money to buy some new school bins for 
the playground. Fern and Maisy from Class 3 have 
suggested a Bake Sale in aid of this fantastic idea. We 
will be selling buns after school, following our 
Numbers Day event. If you are able to donate some 
cakes for this sale they would be greatly appreciated – 
please let the school office know. Cakes will be 50p so 
please send your child in with some pocket money if 
they wish to buy a cake.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mr B Holtby 

Executive Headteacher 

 


